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Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Lawrence Moloney <lawrence.moloney@smrls.org>
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2014 5:20 PM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: Lenny Anderson's Case

Dear Ms. Moermond: Thank you for emailing your recommended resolution of the Appeal of Ferdinand Peters 
for Leonard Anderson which is on the agenda for today's City Council meeting. Southern Minnesota Regional 
Legal Services is now representing Mr. Anderson and this matter, and I am told his prior attorneys are no longer 
representing him. I have discussed your recommended resolution with Mr. Anderson. Mr. Anderson has agreed 
to accept our recommendation that he make a good faith effort to meet the requirements and deadlines of your 
recommendation. As I reported to you, we are pleased that we have been already been able to comply with the 
City's demand that water service be restored.  

 

On Wed, Sep 3, 2014 at 4:31 PM, Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

  

 


